Long-Term Recovery Committee
October 14, 2020 -- Regular Meeting
Zoom Meeting

MEMBERS PRESENT: Chair Matt Bordeaux, Greg Barden, Marjorie Mlodzinski,
Charlie Brown, Michelle Noehren, Dave Kojt, Chuck Maynard, Jack Faski at 5:13 pm.

OTHERS PRESENT: Board of Selectman Liaison Rosemary Coyle, Linda Pasternak,
Cathy Russi.
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1. CALL TO ORDER af 8
Chair Matt Bordeaux called this Regular Meeting to order at 5:03 pm. ~<5‘3 & - T
M. Bordeaux noted that Alex Levere has resigned from this committee due tojmmfly o [3
and work conflicts. ] i
_.3‘“ % e

2. ADDITIONS OR DELETIONS TO AGENDA =YW .

No requests were received. ¢ 7

3. CITIZEN COMMENTS
No comments received.

4. APPROVAL OF MINUTES
Minutes from October 7, 2020 meeting were submitted for approval.
Motion by: M. Mlodzinski
to approve the minutes of October 7, 2020, as read.
Second by: D. Koji.
Vote: Abstaining: M. Noehren (absent from meeting).
In favor:  All others present.

5. DISCUSSION OF REPORT TO BOARD OF SELECTMEN
The Residential Survey Report with recommendations 1s to be presented to the Board of
Selectman (BOS) on Thursday, October 15, 2020. Discussion followed about the presentation
to the BOS and asking for the charge to be amended to include providing an implementation
plan and working to help facilitate that plan. Members all expressed a desire to continue with
this committee helping with the implementation of their recommendations.

Connecticut Data Collaborative (CDC) has asked permission o use some of the data collected
from the survey. Chair Bordeaux will discuss with the Selectmen about releasing this info
to CDC.

J. Faski arrived during Report discussion.

6. DISCUSSION OF RECOVERY IMPLEMENTATION
The members will wait for feedback from the BOS before going forward with this discussion.

7. CITIZEN COMMENTS
No comments received.
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8. ADJOURN
Motion by: M. Mlodzinski
to adjourn.
Second by: G. Barden.
Vote: Unanimous to approve.

Chair Bordeaux adjourned this meeting at 5:40 pm.
Respectfully submitted,

Mary Jane Slade
Clerk



